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Mrs. Golon’s Class
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October News





MATH


We have been reviewing so much in math. The students are counting coins, making ten and learning doubles facts. Unit one assessment is coming this week!











READING


We have finished our reading themes of “Finding Your Way in a New Place” and “Memory Stories”. Have your child tell you about their favorite books!











HALLOWEEN


We will celebrate Halloween at school on Tuesday, October 31st. Students can wear their costumes to school. (NO weapons please) They can bring wrapped candy to pass out if you choose. 








Friday, October 6th- Picture Day


Monday, October 9th- No School





Tuesday, October 31st- Costume Parade 9:00am


And Early Dismissal 11:15





FIELD TRIP


Second graders will be going to see the symphony at Trinity College on Thursday, October 26th. More information with permission slips and cost will come home soon.











